
 
 
 

 
 

City of Scottsdale 
McDOWELL SONORAN PRESERVE COMMISSION 

Notice of Quorum 
Pima-Dynamite Trailhead Dedication 

Saturday, November 13, 2021 
9:00 a.m. 

 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that members of the McDowell Sonoran Preserve 
Commission will be attending the dedication of the Pima Dynamite Trailhead, on 
Saturday November 13, 2021, at 9:00 am at the 28777 N. Pima Road, Scottsdale, 
AZ 85262. 
 
 
Members of the public body will not conduct any business, or engage in any 
deliberations, discussions, decisions, or otherwise take legal action, however, while 
in attendance. 

 
 


